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Welcome to the latest edition of the Commanders Corner. 

 I’ll begin this edition by mentioning the most recent successes at our post. The October 16th Buick Auto Show 
was a giant success, raising more than $1,300 for the RALCF general funds. The next day the Philly Cheese Steak 
Sandwiches sold out as the Packers squeaked by da Bears on Sunday the 17th.  The Bloomingdale/Roselle Rotary’s 
Trunk or Treat was the most successful yet with an estimated 1,500 parents/kids coming out to enjoy the day. 
Thanks go out to the Lights, Camera, Dancin’ Studio for providing 
entertainment for the community and to our favorite DJ, José for all the 
great music he provided. 

The hall floor was stripped and re-waxed in late October and it looks great. 
The kitchen and office will also be cleaned in the coming weeks. 

This Saturday, November 6 is Flag Retirement Day at the post. Set up will 
begin around 9:30 am with an 11:00 am start to the event. Taylor’s Cannon 
will help provide an authentic feel to the ceremony. 

November 19 will bring us the American English Beatles Tribute band. 
LPHS west campus is once again donating their auditorium for our 
fundraiser. Tickets are still available for $10.00 at the post or the day of the 
event. See attached flyer to this mail. 

Roselle Winterfest takes place on Saturday Dec. 4. Formerly called Cocoa 
Crawl, Post 1084 will still provide cocoa with adult versions available. We 
are the most popular stop on the tour. 

The Auxiliary has their Crocks for Kids event for Sunday, November 21 to 
coincide with the Bears game currently scheduled for a noon start. Don’t 
miss this chance to munch on some really tasty “crock-food”! 

The Giving Tree program is expanding this year with drop offs at nearby 
businesses and the Auxiliary has expanded their list of recipients. See 
attached flyer to this mail. 

The Auxiliary will also be decorating the hall on Friday November 12. Feel 
free to participate and enjoy some pizza or sandwiches too. 

The annual post open house is back this year scheduled for Monday 
December 20 from 6 to 8 pm. Finger food and 2 free drinks are being 
offered to members and guests. 

Once again, this year we will not be hosting veterans from Hines on 
Thanksgiving Day due to government restrictions.  The Legion has donated 
money to help defer the cost of catering dinner to the vets this year thanks 
to the Elmhurst Elks. This is similar to what was done last year. 

 
Visit your website! 

alpost1084.com 
 

If you have suggestions or photos 
you’d like to submit, please send them 

to alpost1084@gmail.com. 
 

Upcoming Stuff 
 

Flag Retirement– at the Post 
Saturday, November 6 @ 11 AM. 

 
Veterans Concert – at LPWHS 

Friday, November 19. 
 

Roselle Winterfest– at the Post 
Saturday, December 4 @ 11 AM. 

 
Crocks For Kids– at the Post 

Sunday, November 21 @ 12 PM. 
 

Upcoming Meetings* 
*All members are welcome to attend. 

 
Legion – at the Post 

Tuesday, November 9 @ 7:00 PM.  
 

Auxiliary – at the Post 
Wednesday, November 10 @ 7:00 PM. 

 
SAL – at the Post  

Tuesday, November 16 @ 7:00 PM  
 

Shooting Sports - at the Post  
Tuesday, November 23  @ 7:00 PM  

 
Executive Committee – at the Post 
Thursday, December 2 @ 6:30 PM.  

 
RALCF 3Q Meeting – at the Post 
Thursday, January 6 @ 6:00 PM. 

 


